
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

NEWS RELEASE – MONITORING RIVER LEVELS 

Terrace, BC 

SUMMARY 

The City of Terrace Fire Department is currently monitoring river levels in response to flood risk and 
flooding occurring in other areas of the province. At this time, there is no risk to the City of Terrace and 
river levels are demonstrating a typical rise for this time of year.  

KEY POINTS 

• River levels are currently normal for this time of year during spring run-off;
• Snow pack levels are diminishing at a favourable rate;
• Monitoring of water levels will continue throughout the week; and
• Terrace Fire Department is well-prepared if there is a rapid rise in waters bordering the 

City. 
QUOTES 

“The City of Terrace Fire Department is currently monitoring river levels around the city, and what we are 
seeing is normal runoff and water levels for this time of year. Should there be a change, we are prepared 
to respond accordingly.”  - John Klie, Chief of the City of Terrace Fire Department 
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